
 

Hello Potential Sponsors, 

 

We would like to invite you to take part in our exciting annual Barnesville Potato Days  

event. We are very excited to offer your business this amazing opportunity. We feel with 

your help we can make our event a success for years to come.  

 

Are you looking for a day filled with excitement, fun, food, refreshments and a show? 

Look no further! We will be again hosting a Wojo’s Rodeo at Potato Days along with 

street vendors, food vendors, stage entertainment, 5K run, parade, and so much more. 

We even have the band Slamabama booked for the street dance!  We want to offer our 

community a family friendly festival  for all ages. There will be a little something for 

everyone! 

 

What’s in it for your business you might ask? How about your business’s name in front 

of the eyes and ears of numerous people and not just at the rodeo but all over 

Barnesville. If this letter gets you excited, then join us for fun filled days in Barnesville 

this August. Please see our attached information for how your business can join in on 

the success, plus a few kick backs for your support as well. 

 

Please review the attached documents and reach out with any questions. We look 

forward to hearing from you by March 1, 2025.   

 

We look forward to hearing from you! 

 
Potato Days Director​ ​ ​  

Megan Bauer​ ​ ​ ​  
800-525-4901​​ ​ ​ ​  
potatodaysdirector@gmail.com​  
​ ​  
**Sponsorship levels and checks can be sent directly to the Potato Days office.  
Barnesville Potato Days, PO Box 345, Barnesville, MN 56514 
​ ​  
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